
Dear Secretary Katz: 3/25/2004 

Re: New Proposed Mutual Fund Disclosure Forms 

As a mutual fund investor, I reviewed the subject forms and 
fully support the additional investor information presented. 
The more information that is available to the average 
investor, can only help in making and evaluating investment 
decisions. 

Sincerelv, 

Broadview, IL 


